
From: Leon & Fay Corbett [mailto:corbandco1@bigpond.com]  
Sent: Friday, 23 December 2011 2:12 PM 
To: Water (External) 
Subject: Water pricing 

 

As Chinchilla weir water users were not happy with the proposal. 

  
- Having paid top prices for land with water entitlement is enough incentive 
for us to use water. 

  
- Can be plenty of water available at crop establishment but 3mths later 
when its really needed its just not there. 
  
- 7 of the last 10 years have had extended periods with no water available. 

  
- Through these periods it hurts paying part A charges eve at $18.84. 

  
- On this scheme it would be fair to decrease part A and increase part B. 

  
Regards Leon Corbett  0428 132 461

 

 


